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WQ.12/2019 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HOME AFFAIRS   

BY THE DEPUTY OF ST. JOHN 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 15th JANUARY 2019 

 

 

Question 
 

Will the Minister advise – 

 

(a) how many retained firefighters have applied for full-time firefighter roles over the last 5 years and, 

if any, how many of the applicants were successful; and 

 

(b) how many firefighters were appointed from outside the Island, and how many new entrants were 

resident in Jersey prior to their appointment, over the last five years? 

  

 

Answer 
 

(a) Based on recruitment information held, 18 retained firefighters have applied for full-time firefighter 

roles over the last 5 years. 7 have been appointed. 

  

 

(b) No full-time firefighters have been appointed from outside the Island over the last five years. 

 

 

 

 

 


